
And though 

where the 

road then 

takes me, I 

cannot tell; 

We came all 

this way, but 

now comes 

the day to bid 

you farewell. 

 

We bid you all 

a very fond 

farewell!  

6th Grade Newsletter 
TCA East Elementary 

May 20, 2024 

Parents, 
 We would like to invite you to our End of 
Year Celebration on Tuesday, May 21rd from 
2:45-3:30 in the gym. We will have a 
slideshow, special speaker, and cake! We are 
excited to have you join us as we recognize 
the end of your child’s elementary career!  
Sincerely, 
The 6th Grade Team  

 
Last week of school schedule 

Monday, May 20 
Regular school day. Titan Leader shirts are optional.  
 

Tuesday, May 21 
Last day of Math, History, and Science rotations. Regular schedule until 
1:15.  
1:15-2:30: Last Recess Ever! Students may wear Titan Leader shirts and 
regular bottoms.  
2:45– 3:30: End of Elementary Celebration. 6th graders and parents are 
invited to the gym for a short program and cake.  
 

Wednesday, May 22 
Debate Dress-up day, and last day for all other enrichment rotations. Pro-
fessional dress or regular school clothes allowed. Because of the class-
room set-up, there is unfortunately not room for any parents to observe the 
debate.  
 

Thursday, May 23– Denim and Titan Leader shirt 
day! 
8:15: Walk through the halls 
8:15: Final Assembly 
8:30-9:15: Classroom Breakfasts 
9:15-10:00: Yearbook signing 
10:00-11:00: Classroom activities 
11:00-12:00: We ask that during this time, parents allow us to spend one 
final hour alone with our students. When we finish, we will open our doors 
and parents may come in, take pictures, and say their goodbyes.  
 

Friday, May 25 
Happy Summer Break!! 


